
All Saints Church Notices
Sunday 31st October 2021

The Fourth Sunday before Advent

Readings for today:

Deuteronomy 6.1-9
Psalm 119.1-8
Hebrews 9.11-14
Gospel: Mark 12.28-34
Intercessions 9.30am Church: Revd. Andrew
Reading Old Testament: 
Steward: Mandy
Intercessions 11am Zoom: Revd. Mary
Reading New Testament: Hosea

In Our Thoughts and Prayers this Week

We give thanks for all prayers answered 
and we also pray for all those  we know 
who are sick in mind body and spirit 
including: Jean Strong, Kyle Cumberland,
Kathy Morse, Karen Robinson, Eva 
Leah, Darren Sykes, Ann Clancy, 
Stephen Costello, Charmaine 
Braithwaite, David Jackson, Janet 
Ridgeway, Ros Liburd, Winn Bentley, 
Lynda and Rodney, Les Scott, Casey 
Bell, Val Neary, Alma Pratt, Joan Welch, 
and Simon Pitt.

We pray for all who have died recently and 
we remember all their families and friends 
at this sad time and as they grieve their 
loss, let each of them know that those they 
have lost will celebrate everlasting life in 
Christ Jesus.

We also remember those whose names 
appear in our Book of 
Remembrance this coming week, including 
Jack Hodgkinson, David Fish, Derrick 
Worsley, John Kitto, Winifred Crowe, 
Brian Silvers, Joan Power, George 
Wolfe, Mary Saunders, Ethel Baines, 
Joyce Lloyd, Bertha Naylor, Joseph 
Houghton, Elsie Blackwell and Ian 
Gilbertson

May they each rest in peace and rise again
in glory. Amen

Community Afternoon Dates for 2021
Sunday 7th November
Sunday 21st November
Sunday 5th December

Revd. Mary’s Sermon for the Feast of All Saints
https://youtu.be/-NvRZtKgowA 

Ecumenical Prayers
We would like to invite you to back to Martin 
Luther Church for ecumenical prayers, always 
the first Thursday of the month, at 7pm. In 
November, this will be 4 November at 7pm at 9 
Park Road. 
In September and October, we trialled ecumenical 
prayers in Covid times with a small group, and found
that people felt comfortable and safe with the 
setting.
As recommended by the Martin Luther church 
elders, we will be keeping some windows/doors 
open to safeguard ventilation, so please do bring 
some warm clothes. We will be in the church rather 
than the smaller room, which allows us to keep a 
safe distance from each other.  We would also ask 
that people wear a face covering when they 
enter/move around the church, and everyone is 
welcome to wear it during the prayer. We will be 
offering tea and biscuits afterwards as before the 
pandemic.

The theme of our November prayer will be peace 
and reconciliation

https://youtu.be/-NvRZtKgowA

